
26/11/2019 

MR Marshall Smither 
4 / 12 - The Crescent ST 
Manly NSW 2096 
marshallandjo@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Manly must not become another Kings Cross. We already have more than enough drinking 
venues. And to create a huge bottleneck out the wharf would not only ruin businesses in The 
Corso and elsewhere in the business district of Manly what would further render unnavigable 
the already bottlenecked intersection outside the wharf. 
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